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TODAY

9:30 am – Adult Sunday School
     in the first floor classroom
10:00 am – Homebuilders
     in the Pastor’s study

10:45 am – Worship Service

     Nursery available for
          infants through 3 years

     “Living Inside Out” 
          children’s ministry

Children should begin the service with 
their parents, and will be dismissed 
before the greeting time.

What we’re planning 
for the next few months...
  – Church picnic at the Feltonville rec center field
  – Family Fall Festival on October 31
  – RELOAD Youth Worker Training Conference, Nov 10
  – Leadership Training Classes on discipleship, Bible
         teaching, and diaconal service

For Prayer and Praise
  – Buddy is now out of the hospital.

TUESDAY

Women’s Fellowship
     7 pm, at Elsie’s house
     (no childcare provided)

WEDNESDAY

Teen Bible Study 
     4-5 pm, grades 6-12, at church

Second Mile Men
     7 pm at Pastor Lou’s house

FRIDAY

Teen Youth Group
     7 pm at the church

AGAPE Fellowship – see Pastor Lou

SATURDAY

Youth Group BBQ 
     call Walt for details
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Announcements

PASTOR’S VACATION – Pastor Lou will be on vacation from his 
regular duties at the church during the month of August.  During 
August, please respect Pastor Lou’s need to rest – and make use 
of the support offered by others in the body.

For any pastoral needs, you can call Pastor Daniel.  For other 
needs, feel free to call Walt Rice, Jr., or George Parcell.  Phone 
numbers are listed in the bulletin.

FOOD CUPBOARD – Thanks to some significant donations, our 
food cupboard should be open again this week.  If you are able, 
giving money (instead of food)  towards the food cupboard lets 
us multiply your donation because of the very low prices and 
donated food at the Philadelphia Food Bank.  What would buy 1 
can at the supermarket might buy 10 at the food bank.

Welcome to “Wyoming”
in the name of Jesus Christ

You are welcome here!  We pray that God uses this time of worship 
to bless your heart and bring you closer to himself.  If you have any 
questions about God, the service, or our church, our pastors would 
be more than happy to speak with you at your convenience.

Bagels & Coffee – At any time while you’re here, please help 
yourself to the bagels and coffee in the Welcome Room.  (Adults, 
feel free to take water or coffee into the service, but we ask that 
children keep all food and drink in the Welcome Room.)

The Order of Our Service

     Worship in Song
     Opening Prayer and Offering
     Worship in Song
     Announcements and Greeting Time
     Scripture Reading and Message
     Prayer in Groups – feel free just to observe 
          or to participate in prayer.
     Worship in Song

Help Wanted

Here are a few small ways you could be of service in the body 
here at “Wyoming” –

PRAYER LIST UPDATES – We like to include a prayer list in the 
bulletin, but it quickly gets out of date.  We could use someone 
to keep tabs on the requests and God’s answers, and to maintain 
an up-to-date prayer list.

SIGN BOARD UPDATES – Right now the sign board on the front 
of the church has a generic message.  It would be great to have 
someone update it from time to time with upcoming events and 
maybe even sermon topics.  Could this person be you?

“LIVING INSIDE OUT” GROUP LEADERS – Each month, the 
children’s program needs 6 volunteers to serve as “group 
leaders” for a group of 5 or 6 kids.  While experience with kids is 

a plus, there’s no special preparation required, just 
a commitment to be here and to 

serve these kids and 
the Lord.



General Fund
Missions Fund
Building Fund

(all numbers are year-to-date for 2007)

Worldwide Missionary Support

OUR LOCAL MISSIONARIES

Rev. and Mrs. Daniel and Rose Ndimantang
Mr. and Mrs. David “Coz” and Joyce Crosscombe
Mr. and Mrs. Maher and Jen Salhani

INDIVIDUAL MISSIONARIES

Miss Vicky Beattie, Zambia, Africa (SIM)
Rev. Jack Cordell, Race Track Ministries, Philadelphia (ABC)
Rev. and Mrs. Thomas and Sharon Huckel, Hananeel House, Philadelphia
Rev. and Mrs. Duthene Joseph, Haiti (UFM)
Rev. and Mrs. Barry Owen, Taiwan (CBI)
Miss Rebekah Poteat, Togo, West Africa (ABWE)

PHILADELPHIA INSTITUTIONS

Alpha Pregnancy Services – Good Shepherd Ministry (ABC)
Grace Settlement House (BCM) – Whosoever Gospel Mission

OTHER INSTITUTIONS & MISSIONS ORGANIZATIONS

Anadarko Christian Center (ABC) – Pocket Testament League
Christ's Home For Children – Christ's Home For the Aged
Kodiak Baptist Mission (ABC) – Mission Aviation Fellowship
Murrow Indian Children's Home (ABC)

Our Mission
To Disciple and Equip God’s People to Serve

Our Vision
To see God’s people actively involved in

– Worship   – Discipleship & Being Equipped   – Service

Finally, brothers, whatever is true, whatever is noble, whatever 
is right, whatever is pure, whatever is lovely, whatever is 

admirable — if anything is excellent or praiseworthy — think 
about such things. Whatever you have learned or received or 

heard from me, or seen in me — put it into practice. 
And the God of peace will be with you.

Philippians 4:8-9
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YTD Giving
$41,143

$7,110
$8,288
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$52,700

$8,525
$8,525

Difference
– $11,557

– $1,415
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Our guest speaker is
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Assistant Pastor at Second Mennonite Church
Director of the Crossroads Community Center


